
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Regina Red Sox to Honour the 75th Anniversary of the Indian Head Rockets on June 
11th Game. 

Regina, SK – [Date] – The Regina Red Sox are proud to announce a special tribute game on 
June 11th, 2025, in partnership with the Indian Head Museum, to honour the 75th 
Anniversary of the Indian Head Rockets, one of Saskatchewan’s most historic all-Black 
baseball teams. This commemorative event will occur at Currie Field during the Red Sox 
game against the Swift Current 57s. 

The Indian Head Rockets made history in the 1950s, competing in Saskatchewan and 
Western Canada and breaking racial barriers in baseball. Their legacy of perseverance, 
skill, and sportsmanship helped shape the province’s baseball culture. The Red Sox are 
thrilled to recognize this remarkable team and share their story with fans. 

As part of the celebration, Red Sox players will wear commemorative 75th Anniversary hats 
featuring the Indian Head Rockets' logo. These limited-edition hats have been made 
possible through sponsorship support from Sherwood CO-OP, showcasing their 
commitment to preserving local history. Additionally, commemorative baseballs will be 
distributed to young fans in attendance, sponsored by 4imprint. 

“Celebrating history at a Currie Field allows us to connect past and present in meaningful 
ways,” said Robyn Jensen, Vice-President of the Indian Head Museum. “Honouring the 
Indian Head Rockets at a live baseball game not only acknowledges their incredible 
contributions to the sport but also ensures that their story continues to inspire new 
generations of fans.” 

The Indian Head Museum will be present at the game with a history table, displaying 
photographs, and highlights of key Rockets players. Fans will have the opportunity to 
purchase a special commemorative baseball card set. Leading up to the game, historical 
snippets will be shared on social media to educate and engage the community. 

“The Regina Red Sox are honoured to celebrate the Indian Head Rockets’ legacy,” said Gary 
Brotzel, President of the Regina Red Sox. “Their contributions to baseball and 



Saskatchewan’s sports history deserve recognition, and we are excited to share this 
moment with our fans.” 

This special night of baseball and history will unite fans, players, and historians to 
commemorate a team that left a lasting mark on the game. We invite everyone to join us at 
Currie Field on June 11th for this unique tribute. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Gary Brotzel 

Sox President 

306-536-8792 

 

 

 


